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Principals: 
Napi Staff and Students are proud to announce that a total of 323 students received an 
advanced or proficient award for their participation and completion of their homework for 
the 4th quarter. Participation was based on participating online or by completing and 
returning homework packets. Students who participated daily received an Advanced 
award. Students who participated in their Google Classrooms or made contact with the 
teacher 60%-70% of the time received the Proficient award.  All students received a 
Completion Certificate to assure them that they have successfully completed their 
school year and will be promoted to the next grade level.  
 
Napi teachers hosted classroom virtual award ceremonies with their homeroom 
students, families, and staff. Napi had 193 students participate in the virtual award 
ceremonies. We wanted our students to know that we value the hard work they have 
done during this time.  
 
Napi Staff and Students wanted our BHS Seniors to know how proud of them we are, so 
some of the staff and students provided ‘shout-outs of congratulations’, which Mrs. 
Harrell used to produced an awesome slideshow for our seniors!  If you didn't get a 
chance to watch the video, here’s the link ​2020 BHS Seniors Congratulations from Napi​. 
(See pictures below.) 
 
Napi will be honoring two of our family members that will not be returning next year, Mr. 
Armstrong and Mrs. Weatherwax.  Both were presented with gifts from the Napi Staff to 
show our appreciation for their dedication to the Napi Elementary Staff, Students, and 
Families.  We are so proud to see Mr. Armstrong begin his journey in his new position at 
the Office of Public Instruction!  Mrs. Weatherwax will begin her much deserved 
retirement after all of her many years of dedication with the Browning Public School 
district!  Staff made videos to share their congratulations with them!  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SoL9J03cvYo


 
 
 
It has been a Napi tradition to celebrate the completion of our 6th Grade Student’s 
Elementary Education with an annual end of the year ceremony.  Due to circumstances, 
we were unable to host this ceremony this year.  To ensure our 6th graders know we 
wish them the absolute best in their future educational years, each student will receive a 
certificate, goodie bag, and a Town Pump gift card.  The certificates read:  
 
 

 

 
 
On June 1st, Ms. Flammond hosted Napi’s end of the year Perfect Attendance Awards 
assembly!  Students were recognized for meeting the following criteria: 1) Students who 
had zero tardies; 2) Zero check outs; and 3) Zero absences. We had 30 students 
participate in the virtual award ceremony. These students receive a Perfect Attendance 
Certificate and a $100.00 Gift Card!  Congratulations to the following Perfect, Perfect 
Attendance students: Roxanne Alexander, Llewellyn ArrowTopKnot, Jasmine Bechel, 
Jacob Burns, Timothy CreeMedicine, Jay Cummins, Jaeden Gilham, Jasmina Grant, 
Sebastian Grant, Christian Guardipee, Nancy Harwood, Mykell Hoyt, Aurelia Kennedy, 
Roderick ManyHides-Rider, Hailey RunningCrane, Emmett Schauf, Justeen Sharp, 
Izabella Spotted Eagle, Ayiana Spotted Eagle, Jaden SureChief, Joseph Weatherwax, 
and Randle Wippert.  (See pictures below.) 
 
To ensure our Napi Elementary Family knows how much their work and effort is 
appreciated all year, each colleague was presented with a ‘Thank You’ Certificate and 
Pizza Hut Gift Card.  



 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Instructional Coaches: 
The instructional coaches continued to work with staff and teachers to ensure all Google 
classrooms and meets ran smoothly and efficiently.  Coaches logged into classrooms 
and joined meets arranged by teachers on a daily basis and provided assistance where 
needed.  
Principals and coaches continued to meet remotely to finalize the year’s action and 
continuous improvement plans.  The final touches were also placed on the strategic 
plan developed by Napi Elementary staff as well.  
PD was delivered via Zoom meetings over a three day period for 4th, 5th, and 6th grade 
staff and support people and was hosted by our independent consultant Debbie 
Hunsaker.  



 
End of year awards were given and the coaches offered their support and 
congratulations for the students and families who stuck with us to the end of the school 
year.  The coaches also provided assistance in the return of equipment and materials 
for the end of the year checkout with teachers.  
 
 

Perfect, Perfect 
Attendance Ceremony 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 



 

BHS Senior video from 
Napi Elementary  
 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


